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Dear Parents, 

Here are our Branches of Love pupils and 

St Mary’s Citizens for this week. Well done 

to all of them. 

Our Bike it Bear this week was Ana. Well 

done Ana. 

We had two liturgies this week where we 

celebrated Mary and the children also 

thought about their own Mums and how 

special they are. Children from each class 

read prayers during these liturgies. 

Year 4 wrote prayers and painted water 

colours of Mary, which look amazing. 
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St Mary’s PTA Pawsome Pets 

Competition 

Our PTA have set an exciting competition 

for our children which will help raise 

funds for equipment for the children at 

St Mary’s. 

The competition is ‘Pawsome Pets’ and 

entries are £2 a go. You can enter as 

many times as you like. The closing date 

is 1st July. 

The competition is to take a photo or 

photos of any animal (your pet, a friend 

or relatives pet or any wildlife).  

Then email your photo or photos to 
sconway@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk  

and note in the email, which category 

you are entering, along with your child’s 

first name & the year they are in. Please 

then go to our specially set up ‘justgiving’ 

page to pay for your entry or entries. A 

link to this email address and justgiving 

page will be in the newsletter email and 

on our Facebook page.  

The categories are: 

1. Action Shot  
2. Sleepy  
3. Cutie  
4. Water fun  
5. Funny face  
 

The entries will be judged by Dapper 

Dogs Grooming, they will choose a 

winner for each category plus an overall 

winner. Prizes will be given out once the 

judging is complete. 

Good luck 

 

 

 

 

Medicines at St Mary’s 

If your child has a prescription 

medication at any point during term 

time, please let the school office know 

& complete a form for administering 

the medication during school time. 

If your child has regular medication, 

such as, asthma inhalers, etc., please 

ask for a ‘care plan’ form to be sent 

home for completion so that we are 

aware of the medication & when it is 

required. Even if the medication is not 

used in school, if they need it 

regularly, please let us know. 

Please let the school office know 

during our first week back after the 

half term if you haven’t already done 

so. 
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For information, Food Links Summer 

menu is now live, please book your 

child’s hot lunches. 

 

Have a great half term break. Children 

return to St Mary’s on Tuesday 8th June. 

Best wishes, 

  P.Fearn 

Paula Fearn 
Headteacher                     
             


